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HB 3103 simply requires an accurate, scientific inventory calculation of the Ore State 

Public Forests, and for the DOF to calculate a sustainable harvest per environmental 

laws and to make all that information public.  This factual information is however, a 

threat to the "Zero-Cut" folks as it would complicate their disinformation strategy to 

confuse the public about actual harvesting (or lack thereof)  on state lands.  These 

environmental extremists will not rest until pretty much all timber everywhere is off 

limits to any harvesting of any kind.  

Please support HB 3103. 

Steve Pedersen, Bend     


